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Geneva, 16 December 2005
	Ref:

Tel:

Fax:
	CORRIGENDUM 1

TSB AAP-27 

AAP/HZ

+41 22 730 5851
+41 22 730 5853
	-
To Administrations of Member States of
  the Union;

- To ITU-T Sector Members;

-
To ITU-T Associates



	E-mail:
	tsbdir@itu.int

	Copy:

-
To the ITU-T Study Group Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau




	Subject:
	Situation concerning Recommendations under the Alternative Approval Process (AAP)


Dear Sir/Madam,

As it was indicated in AAP 27, three texts are announced to be in “Additional Review” state with deadline for comments given until 5 January 2006.

Taking into consideration the end of December period when ITU is closed, the deadline has been exceptionally extended until the 12th of January 2006.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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